
SLOG membership report 2024

As of 31st July the number of memberships is 279, made up of 479 members. This is a small
decrease of 7 memberships and 6 members since the last AGM, when numbers were up on
previous years.

There are 9 group memberships in which 45 individuals or organisations are involved; 337
household members; 97 individual members.

79 new members have joined in the last 12 months, including one new group.

Most members pay by Standing Order and this is much appreciated. Increasingly members
are setting up Standing Orders themselves via online banking. This saves work and the cost
of stamps so maybe we could add this to the website as a method of paying.

As always a plea for members using Bank transfers to use their full name as a reference and
preferably their membership number so that payments can be assigned correctly.

Joanna Steven

Membership Secretary


